
 

 
 
 
 

INVITATION TO BID and INSTRUCTIONS 
 

April 15, 2013 
 
To: General Contractors 
 
The Greater Metropolitan Housing Corporation. (GMHC) will be accepting bids for the remodeling of 

7324 17th Ave S, Richfield, MN per the NSP-1 program construction documents. 
 

Please return the attached Rehab Construction Bid Form and the Sworn 
Construction Statement in a sealed envelope to; 
 
Greater Metropolitan Housing Corporation 
15 So 5th Street,     Suite 710 
Minneapolis   MN   55402 
 
Attention: Bill Buelow 

 

Bids are due on or before 1:00 PM, Thursday, April 25, 2013 
No late bids will be accepted.  

 

 
 
 

NOTE: All contractors bidding on this project must tour the home prior to bid. 
Contact Bill Buelow @ (612) 339-0601 Ext 16 for house access information.  
  
 
If you have any questions, or need additional information please call me at (612) 339-0601  Ext. 16.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Bill Buelow 
Director of Construction 
Encls. 
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